
RADFIELD HOMECARE – OUR NEWEST CLUB PATRON
At the October Coffee Morning, Sona Bharkhada (pictured), Director of 
Radfield Homecare Leicester, our newest Club Patron, gave a short 
presentation.
She spoke of the company’s pleasure in being closely linked with the Club 
which she described as an “acknowledged and established pillar of the local 
community” and looked forward to developing mutually beneficial relations 
in the future.
Sona went on to describe the range of services offered by her company - all 
of which were designed to enable individuals to maintain their independence

within the comfort and familiarity of their own homes.  
She drew special attention to the availability of respite care support, giving carers the opportunities 
for much-needed breaks from the sustained pressures of their responsibilities.
She stressed that Radfield Homecare Leicester, based in High Street, Syston, employed qualified and 
highly-motivated staff, providing the widest range of top-quality and cost-effective domestic care 
services.
In thanking her and the company for their support for the Club, Chairman, Dave Anderton, 
confirmed discussions on the possibility of Radfield Homecare clients being directed towards social 
events organised by the Club, as a means of addressing the common problem of loneliness and 
isolation within the local community.  He assured those involved of the warmest of welcomes.
Contact numbers for enquiries about Radfield Homecare Leicester services are to be found on the 
back page of this Newsletter.

THE CLUB WEB SITE THIS MONTH
The web site (www.systonbowlingclub.org) has been fully updated following the AGM election 
processes and completion of 2023 competitions.  Our thanks to Patron, Mark Cherry at Green Stripe 
Media for his efficient help in this task.
This month, Members are invited to visit the site to read the COACHING/GLOSSARY OF BOWLING 
TERMS page which makes interesting reading – no matter how experienced a bowler you might be.
At the present time, results from all 2023 fixtures are still featured on the site providing a clear 
insight into performances across the board.  The 2024 fixture lists will be uploaded early in the New 
Year ready for updating on a weekly basis by Administrative Director, Val Foreman, based on results 
provided by individual Captains following every game.
If any Member has any ideas for improvements to, or additional information that could usefully be 
featured on the web site, please contact Development Director, Colin Grimes  
(systonbowling@btinternet.com) with details.

AWAY GAMES LOCATION GUIDE
It has been reported that a number of errors have been identified in the Post Codes published in the 
Away Games Location Guide in the Fixture Lists 2023 booklet.  Any such errors should be reported to
Development Director, Colin Grimes, as soon as possible, so that corrections can be made in the 
2024 edition.
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